
Washington. D. C  20505

12 Ju ly  1979

Greetings from Washington. I recognize th a t you have repeatedly  to ld  
me th a t you have no rec o llec tio n  of the names I have sent you. However, 
since l a s t  w riting  to  you, we have developed a l i t t l e  more inform ation on 
one o f  the names and have added two names to  the l i s t .  Would you please 
review the cu rren t l i s t  to  see i f  you have any re c o lle c tio n  o f any o f them.

I w ill phone you in  a few days fo r your rea c tio n , or you may phone 
me a t  A c o lle c t c a ll  w ill  be accepted. I thank you very
much fo r  your p a s t help and look forward to  our next conversation.

Best w ishes,

Enc
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